From: Lisa Roberts

Sent: 07 February 2021 09:31
To: Planning

Subject: 2021/0439/T

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take
extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

To whom it may concern,

Please do not allow this beautiful tree to be cut down.

My flat looks over the garden of 10 Nutley Terrace. They have cut down almost every tree in the garden, the weeping
ash is one of the very few left. The whole property/garden and flats opposite are totally exposed now changing what
used to be a pretty green view, cutting down all of the trees has made it noticeably noisier too. It is worrying what this
is doing to our environment.

Kind regards

Lisa Roberts

Sent from my iPhone



